
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy week 7! We feel like this quarter is really flying by. Please see your Dance-related news 

with upcoming events and reminders below, including important Fall 2022 enrollment dates, an 

invitation to “The Art of Connection: A presentation of senior thesis works created by Hannah 

Albin, Claire Kucera, and Katie Walsh” this upcoming Friday and Saturday, and a reminder 

about the week 8 studio scheduling sheets and Dance equipment return times. 

 

WEEK 7 NEWS  

Fall 2022 Enrollment Windows 
  

Today enrollment windows are available for viewing; you can view your specific date 

and time to register during the F22 Enrollment Period through WebReg or 

StudentAccess. Please note: registration DOES NOT start on 5/9. 

If you need help planning your schedule,  help with planning your schedule? Take a look 

at the CTSA Student Affairs’ fall 2022 enrollment page for important dates and links: 

https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-next-quarter-enroll 

Or contact Arts Student Affairs with questions at: 

https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-advising 

The Art of Connection | A presentation of senior thesis works created by Hannah Albin, 

Claire Kucera, and Katie Walsh 

Date: Friday and Saturday, 5/13/22 and 5/14/22 at 7:30 pm 

Location: PSTU 1100 
A UCI dance production featuring the following works: 

Well, what do you think? by Hannah Albin 
Shimmering Edges by Claire Kucera 
traces left behind by Katie Walsh 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-art-of-connection-registration-333366798067?utm-

campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-

term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=escb 

Week 8 Studio Scheduling 
  

The Week 8 Studio Scheduling sheets will be available at the Dance front office today at 

9 am. We will remove the sheets on Thursday at noon. This is friendly reminder that we 

cannot accommodate same week requests or changes, so please plan accordingly. 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=94cf6e0f-56a8-44dc-8143-1c4fd7126ae2&ZotMailId=ufOtPSQf11G/eyZbnjlgAQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=704820c2-61ce-442f-9dc4-5d79dc138594&ZotMailId=4sUM06KlL9wZJhDVZeYDYw==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=24e2c466-f4ba-435c-90a0-aba8c89fef85&ZotMailId=UOL7P0Q8VDvAsIEhLkIfZQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2aefd874-adcd-4afb-a647-e24654007c11&ZotMailId=GT7d/BsQvV+R89QLJLaqNg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2aefd874-adcd-4afb-a647-e24654007c11&ZotMailId=GT7d/BsQvV+R89QLJLaqNg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2aefd874-adcd-4afb-a647-e24654007c11&ZotMailId=GT7d/BsQvV+R89QLJLaqNg==


*REMINDER* Equipment Return 
The Dance Department is continuing to collect the loaned equipment (ballet barres, 

marley squares. Please email dance@uci.edu ahead of time, and drop off any equipment 

during normal office hours: 9 am – noon and 1 pm – 4 pm. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 

Dance Department 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775 

O: 949-824-7283 |   F: 949-824 -4563 | https://dance.arts.uci.edu/ 
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